
 

 

 

Statement 
 

24 October 2013 

 
The NSW Rural Fire Service (NSW RFS) can confirm the crash of an aircraft a short time ago, 
west of Ulladulla. 
 
Crews, including a rescue helicopter, are still responding to the scene. 
 
There is no further information available at this stage.  
 
This was an operator contracted to the NSW RFS.  
 
The aircraft was involved in firefighting operations. 
 
 


